Ross Valley Fire Department

Serving Fairfax, Sleepy Hollow, San Anselmo, and Ross

ROSS VALLEY FIRE BOARD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
LOCAL PUBLIC EMPLOYEES: VACANT POSITIONS
ASSEMBLY BILL 2561

LOCATION: San Anselmo Town Council Chambers at 525 San Anselmo Avenue, San Anselmo, CA 94960 and
via Zoom.

DATE: Wednesday, June 11, 2025
TIME: 6:30 pm (or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard)
The Ross Valley Fire Board will conduct a Public Hearing to consider the following matter:

In accordance with California Government Code § 3502.3 (Assembly Bill 2561), a public agency must once per
fiscal year present the status of vacancies, recruitment and retention efforts at a Public Hearing before the
adoption of an annual budget.

A copy of the agenda material for this hearing will be available on the Ross Valley Fire Department’s website at
https://rossvalleyfire.org/about/board/board-meetings no later than Sunday, June 8, 2025. Once posted, the agenda
will include a Zoom link for remote participation.

This Notice was posted at the following locations on May 30, 2025:

The display case at the San Anselmo Town Council Chambers, 525 San Anselmo Ave, San Anselmo, CA
Ross Fire Station 18, 33 Sir Francis Drake Boulevard, Ross, CA

San Anselmo Fire Station 19, 777 San Anselmo Avenue, San Anselmo, CA

Sleepy Hollow Fire Station 20, 150 Butterfield Road, San Anselmo, CA

Fairfax Fire Station 21, 10 Park Road, Fairfax, CA

Ross Valley Fire Department’s website: www.rossvalleyfire.org

For further information, please contact Lauren Houde, Administrative Assistant at (415) 258-4686, ext 10 or
info@rossvalleyfire.org.
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